
 

Jane Macpherson 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board 
20 Education Court, P.O. Box 2558 

Hamilton, ON  L8N 3L1 
905.527.5092 ext. 2626 

 

 

July 14, 2020 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
RE: Walkway that connects to Taylor Road 
 
As you know, Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board is building a new Kindergarten to Grade 8 
elementary school for 495 students, on the current C.H. Bray Elementary School site. We are 
sending this letter to make you aware of work taking place next week on the walkway that 
connects to Taylor Road. 
 
The path was closed on June 24 to allow required site connections. It was reopened on July 13, but 
will need to be closed again intermittently throughout the summer as work is finalized. The next 
scheduled closure will begin July 21. Signage will be posted on site indicating future periods of 
closure. We appreciate your patience. 
 
As you are a neighbour of this walkway, we wanted you to be aware of the closure of the walkway, 
so that you can make alternate arrangements if you normally use this path.   
 
For more information about the new Spring Valley Elementary School on the current C.H. Bray site, 
please visit our construction page at www.hwdsb.on.ca/construction. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact my office at 905-527-5092 
ext. 2626. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jane Macpherson 
Superintendent of Student Achievement  
 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/construction

